
 
 
December 2012 
 
 
To whom in may concern: 
 
I am pleased to write a letter of recommendation for Sarah Kangas.  Sarah worked 
for me for the past two summers for La Vida Adventure Camp at Gordon College.  
She was responsible for groups of 12-14 middle and high schoolers.  Sarah planned 
activities utilizing experiential education principles to draw out lessons about 
positive values and to develop character. 
 
Sarah proved to be an exemplary staff member.  She completed all of her job 
responsibilities with excellence in a timely manner.  She is a consummate team 
player.  She is one of the few staff members that I knew I could pair with any other 
and they would not only get along, but perform well.  Sarah develops an excellent 
rapport with all of the youth under her care.  She relates easily to them and is sought 
out for counsel.  Throughout her time working for La Vida Sarah demonstrated a 
strong ability to draw out learning and facilitate growth. 
 
I would highly recommend Sarah for any position working with young people.  
Should she be available again, I would readily hire her again to be on my staff.  If you 
have any more questions feel free to call me at 978-867-4823 or email me at 
scott.barnett@gordon.edu 
 
Thanks, 
 
Scott Barnett,  
Director of La Vida Adventure Camp at Gordon College    
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